From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 06 March 2013 07:34
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/00116/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 7:33 AM on 06 Mar 2013 from Mr Matthew Conisbee.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Retrospective - New roof to barn; 3 No rooflights and door installed to the upper floor 

	Case Officer:
	Simon Dean 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Matthew Conisbee

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Cotswold House College Barn Farm Colony Road, Sibford Gower, Oxfordshire OX15 5RY


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Objection to Planning Application 13/00116/F | Retrospective Please refuse the application and enforce the restoration of the Bottle Store at the Bishop Blaize Inn This is clearly just the latest attempt by the owners to further ruin what was once a cherished and integral part of the local community. This MUST be rejected and treated with pure cynicism. The character of the building must be preserved so that one day when respectful owners take charge of this property, the old public house can be easily restored to its former glory. In this Conservation Area especially, the prospective alterations should not be permitted in the strongest terms. Thank you.


